
Chester Parks and Recreation is now offering a
Kayak/SUP/Canoe Rack for Chester Residents at
Lakeview Park on Cedar Lake.
Limited spaces available, a lottery on May 7th, 2024
will determine users for 2024 season (5/8-10/31)
Go to http://chester.recdesk.com “Lakeview Park Boat
Rack Lottery” for details and register for the lottery, or
enter by emailing: parkrec@chesterct.org 
Winners pay $120 for their 2024 season space
THANK YOU TO NEIGHBORHOOD VOLUNTEERS
ELIJAH, TIM, and ERIK for BUILDING THE RACK
THANK YOU TO BEARD LUMBER OLD 

     SAYBROOK for the LUMBER/HARDWARE  
     DONATION 

RESIDENTS OF CHESTER 
KAYAK, SUP, and CANOE OWNERS
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